
 

 

 
Date:  August 4, 2017 
 
To:  Interested Parties and Stakeholders 

 
NOTICE OF STAKEHOLDER MEETINGS 

FOR CLIMATE CHANGE ADAPTATION 
 

We thank you for your previous attendance at one or more of our public workshops and/or your 
participation in our online survey regarding Climate Change Adaptation. Some of you have also 
indicated a willingness to stay engaged as we further develop a proposed Climate Change 
Adaptation Strategy. We have learned what matters to you, and we will continue to consider 
your input as we further develop the proposed actions.  
 
The Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board (Water Board) will be holding three 
stakeholder meetings throughout the Lahontan Region to gather feedback on the ideas and range 
of options the Water Board could implement for adapting to climate change. The upcoming 
meetings will present the priority areas and actions generated from the previous workshops and 
online survey. Water Board staff will ask for feedback in developing a proposed Climate Change 
Adaptation Strategy for consideration at a Water Board hearing anticipated in early 2018. We 
recognize collaboration and partnerships are key in the process, and we welcome your feedback on 
the elements of our strategy.  
 
The public information meetings are scheduled as follows: 
 

Date Location Time 
 

Sept. 28, 2017 
 

 

Truckee Tahoe Airport, 10356 Truckee Airport Rd, Truckee 
 

1:30 pm – 5:00 pm 
 

Oct. 5, 2017 
 

 

Mojave Water Agency, 13846 Conference Ctr Dr, Apple Valley 
 

8:30 am – 12:00 pm 
 

Oct. 11, 2107 
 

 

City of Bishop Council Chambers, 377 West Line St, Bishop 
 

8:30 am – 12:00 pm 

 
An agenda and information for your consideration will be provided prior to the meeting.  
 
Additional information about the Water Board’s efforts toward developing a Climate Change 
Adaptation Strategy can be found on the Lahontan Water Board website located at:  
 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/water_issues/programs/climate_change_adaptation/index.shtml.  
 
This meeting is for informational purposes and to solicit feedback on the specific climate change 
adaptation actions that we intend to weave into our programs. The meeting is not a formal Water 
Board hearing. No Water Board member decisions or direction will happen at this meeting. 
 
Please contact Mary Fiore-Wagner, Environmental Scientist, at (530) 542-5425  
(mary.fiore-wagner@waterboards.ca.gov), if you have any questions.  
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